
This Week 
Today  10:30 am Worship Service 

Wed Apr 17 7 pm Worship Rehearsal 

Thurs Apr 18 10 am Sacred Space Prayer 

 7 pm Youth Gr. 6-8 

Fri Apr 19 7 pm Youth Gr 9-12 Laser 

tag (meeting off-site). 

RSVP to Kailey/Jeremy. 

Sat Apr 20 8 am WBC Men’s Breakfast  

 

Coming Soon   

 

Baptist Women’s Conference at 

McMaster Divinity College, Hamilton on 

May 3rd & 4th. Plenary speaker is Dr. 

Cynthia Long Westfall, and worship will be 

led by Cheryl Hill. Deadline to register is 

April 24th. Please see the poster on the 

foyer bulletin board for more info or visit 

online baptistwomen.com/events.  

 

For all GRANDMOTHERS: You are invited 

to a TEA PARTY on Wednesday, May 1st 

at 1:00 pm at WBC. We will introduce a 

new book, “More Grandmother’s Prayers, 

60 Days of Devotions and Prayers.” More 

information and a sign-up sheet can be 

found at the Welcome Desk. We will meet 

weekly on Wednesdays from 1-2 after May 

1st for a devotion and to share fun ideas to 

connect with our grandkids from the book. 

Contact persons are Norma Parrish and 

Sheila Anderson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

Sermons of the 
People: 

1 Thessalonians 
5:16-18 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Office Hours:     Tuesday–Thursday 9 am-3 pm, 
                          Friday 9:00am-12:30pm 
Phone:                 519-845-0041 
Email:           wyomingbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
Web:                    www.wyomingbaptist.com 

 
Lead Pastor:       Ron Rye               
                              (519) 918-1813 
Office Administrator:  Cindy Saelens  

mailto:wyomingbaptistchurch@gmail.com


“Expressing love to 
God and Jesus’ love 

to others by the Holy 
Spirit.” 

 

April 14, 2024 

 
 
 

♪ Forever 
♪ God of Wonders 
♪ Jesus 

Intercessory Prayer 
Children’s Time 

♪ Great Are You Lord 
Message: 1 Thessalonians 5:12-24   
♪ Cornerstone 

Benediction 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

For Our Guests: 
 

Welcome! We hope you enjoy our service. 

Following the service, you are invited to join 

us for refreshments and fellowship in the 

gym.  

 

Parents of infants and toddlers, please note 

the nursery is staffed for the entire church 

service for children ages 3 and under. 

Parents can sign their child in/out directly in 

the nursery as needed. 

 

Children JK through grades 5 are invited to 

come to Junior Church after the Children’s 

Time. Parents/Guardians are required 

to sign their child in and out for Jr 

Church. JK-gr 1 meet in the classroom 

beside the nursery, Gr.2-5 in the Youth 

Room beside the kitchen. 

 
There is a donation box at the Welcome 

Center Desk if you wish to make a financial 

gift offering. Inquire at the office about 

other offering options (i.e., pre-authorized 

debit, e-transfer).  

 

Announcements: 
 

MINISTRY TEAMS- Please remember to 

complete and submit your budget requests 

to the Office by April 28th. 

 

Our current fiscal year is ending soon. Any 

outstanding bills or requests for 

reimbursement for the current fiscal year 

must be submitted to the Office no later 

than April 30th. Thank you!  

 

 

 

In His Service   

                                            

                          
 

Our Mission:  
 

  

 This Week Next Week 

Greeters Marko & Wendy Ray & Jessie 

Nursery 
Kyle/Marlene & 

Gail 

Miriam & 

Esther 

Story Time Rhonda Rhonda 

Jr. Church 
gr JK-1 

Connie & 
Sharon 

Sarah & Reese 

Jr. Church 

gr 2-5 
Emma-Jo Emma-Jo 

Worship 
Technicians 

Stephanie ? 

Counters Herman & Dan Herman & Dan 

Building 
Lockup 

Frank Dan 

Fellowship Jim & Florence 
Marko & 
Wendy 

 
 
 
 

 

 

BE AWARE  
 

Scents, Nuts and Latex 

(gloves/balloons) make some 

people in our congregation very ill. 

Please do not bring those items in! 

 

Please be aware that livestreaming of 

today’s service is in effect for the 

duration of the service. The podium and 

front pews are the visual focus. 

Congregational sounds in the sanctuary 

may be picked up. Our livestreaming 

broadcasting policy can be viewed in the 

office, please see our Office 

Administrator. 

 

 

 

Welcome to Worship 

 


